
1 

The Riley Purgatory Bluff Creek Watershed District’s Governance Committee is conducting its 

review of the District’s Governance Manual, pursuant to its current Governance Manual. 

In connection with its review, the Governance Committee, requests that you provide the 

Committee with any comments you may have regarding the provisions of the District’s 

Governance Manual, including any suggested additions, deletions or other changes to the 

provisions of the Governance Manual, be they general or specific. 

If possible, please make your comments and changes to either the Word version for the PDF 

version of the Governance Manual document located at [insert link].  If you use the Word 

version, we would appreciate it if you would use the “review” function or specific changes for 

the “comment” function for general comments and global changes.  If you use the PDF version, 

you can use the “Comment” function or the “Edit” function in Adobe.  If you prefer to make 

your comments and proposed changes and some other format, including emails and hand written 

changes, please feel free to do so. 

Please send your comments via email to Scott Sobiech at [insert email address] or mail them to 

[insert the District’s address]. 

Please send in your comments and suggested changes on or before April 1, 2022. 

Thank you in advance for your participation in our process of reviewing the District’s 

Governance Manual. 


